
ax: 270-487-0932 

November 19,2010 

Mr. Jeff R. Derouen 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

RE: Filing of a General Rate Case 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Monroe County Water District hereby notifies the Public Service Commission 
pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001, Section lO(2) and 807 KAR 5:011, Section 8(1) of 
its intention to file an application for a general adjustment of water rates, using a 
historical test period, no sooner than (4) weeks following your receipt of this 
notice. A copy of this shall be served upon the Attorney General, Utility and Rate 
Division. 

Sincerely, 

Richard 0. Ross, General Manager 
Monroe County Water District 

cc: Attorney General, Utility and Rate Division 

The Monroe County Water District is an Equal Opportunity Provider, "Hard of Hearing, Speech Impaired, or Deaf Users, call the 
Kentucky Relay Service at (800) 648 - 6056. Give the Communications Assistant our phone number to contact us." 


